

EFENCE OF LITERATURE AND THE ARTS SOCIETY)

PLEASE REPLY TO:-

23 Budgen Drive Redhill Surrey RHI 2QB 17th September 1998

To: Linden Jones



Dear Linden,

As promised on the phone, I enclose details of CAC and NCROPA. Please include the address of at least one on your website. Also please include something on the lines of the following statement.

"NO SEX PLEASE-WE'RE BRITISH"
THE REASON THAT BRITAIN RETAINS ITS UNIQUELY STRICT
SEXUAL CENSORSHIP IS BECAUSE MEMBERS OF PARLIAMNET HAVE
NOT CHNGED THE LAW. THEY WILL NOT DO THIS UNTIL AND
UNLESS THEY BELIEVE THERE ARE VOTES IN IT. THEREFORE
BRITISH CITIZENS ARE URGED TO MAKE THEIR VOICE HEARD BY
VISITING THEIR MP IN HIS OR HER SURGERY AND DEMANDING THE
SAME FREEDOM TO SEE WHAT THEY WANT AS EXISTS IN OTHER
PARTS OF THE EUROPEAN UNION.

Best of luck with your new venture,

Ted Goodman Chair of CAC